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Barr Junior, Alfred H.; Museum of Modern Art. [Carta] 1941 Feb. 13, New York, NY [para] Candido Portinari, Rio de Janeiro, RJ. [inglês][datilografado]

Dear Mr. Portinari:


I take pleasure in sending you a formal receipt for your very generous gift of seven lithograph to our Museum’s collection.


We are delighted to have these fine prints. They will be very useful to us because of the present demand for the loan of your work to other museums. Only today I find on my desk a letter requesting your work for an exhibition in Baltimore.


We have heard that your exhibition was very successful in Pittsburgh.


Please give my very kindest greetings to Mrs. Portinari.


With warmest regards to yourself and renewed thanks, I am




Sincerely,



      Alfred H. Barr Jr.

